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@ MPERS

Serving those who keep us safe.

The Pensioner: In the Moment

Welcome to the digital MPERS newsletter! The Pensioner: In the Moment contains news,
updates, and important information for retirees of the Missouri Department of
Transportation, the Missouri State Highway Patrol, and MPERS.

That's A Wrap!

The 2024 legislative session concluded on May 13th, 2024.

During this session, several bills were introduced that were pension-related; however, none were passed.
There were no bills specific to MPERS.

VI I- B Questions?
(i3l llssouri SHIP

Missouri State Health Insurance Assistance Program (MO SHIP), formerly known as CLAIM, is certified
by the state and local government to provide free, unbiased, and confidential Medicare services.

If you have general questions about Medicare, MO SHIP is an excellent source of information.
PLEASE REMEMBER: MPERS does not administer health insurance benefits.
If you have the the Medicare Advantage Plan offered by MoDOT and have questions, please contact

Employee Benefits staff directly as this plan is only available to retirees of MoDOT, the Patrol, and
MPERS. It is NOT available to the general public.

MISS®URI SHIP

State Health Insurance Assistance Program

June Events


https://www.mpers.org
https://www.missouriship.org/
https://www.modot.org/modot-mshp-employee-benefits-0
https://www.missouriship.org/
https://mympers.mpers.org/WmsWebSite/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fwmswebsite

15 - Deadline to submit direct deposit and/or tax withholding changes Complete changes here
19 - Juneteenth holiday, office closed

20 - Audit committee meeting

20 - Board meeting

28 - Payday for benefit recipients
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We value your feedback!
What would you like to see in The Pensioner: In the Moment?
Send comments and suggestions to Julie.West@mpers.org.



https://mympers.mpers.org/WmsWebSite/Login.aspx?ReturnUrl=%2fwmswebsite
https://www.facebook.com/MPERSonline/
https://twitter.com/mpersonline
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mpers/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCyoZuJJVS_ImD1d40dB5KxQ/featured?app=desktop
mailto:julie.west@mpers.org

